Richard F. Holihan 17 May 2016
Holihan Associates LLC

5 Bull Run Court

Beaufort, South Carolina 29907

Monica Otero

Vice President, Cloveer Inc.
5322 Primrose Lake Circle
Suite B

Tampa, Florida, 33647

Menice,
DearM/s,Q’:glﬁ;c

The purpose of this letter is to thank you and your company for your efforts
supporting my VETBIZ application. I was extremely pleased with the prompt,
professional and courteous support that you unfailingly provided at every turn
during this application process.

As a Disabled Veteran trying to establish my own business, 1 found the process
almost un-navigable on my own as I initially began my application for Service
Disabled Veteran Owned Small business. Cloveer Inc. provided the help, guidance
and knowledge that were needed to successfully achieve the SDVOSB status that
my company received on 12 May 2016.

My warmest regards,

e 90l

Richard F. Holihan
Owner
Holihan Associated LLC



